
Bob Ferguson 

ATTO EY GENE A  L IF WAS INGTON 
800 Fifth Avenue #2000 • Seattle WA 98104-3188 

December 3, 2015 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
P. 0. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: Avista Corporation, Report identifying its ten-year achievable conservation potential and 
its biennial conservation target, Docket UE-152076 

Dear Mr. King: 

Pursuant to the Commission's November 12, 2015, Notice of Opportunity to File Written 
Comments, enclosed please find Public Counsel's Comments in the above-referenced docket. 

Sincerely, 

Mary M. K.jmball 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
Public Counsel Unit 
(206) 389-2529 

MMK:cm 
Enclosures 

cc: Chris McGuire, UTC (via E-mail only) 
Linda Gervais, Avista (via E-mail only) 
Mike Dillon, Avista (via E-mail only) 
Dan Johnson, Avista (via E-mail only) 
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